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  Newsletter Spring Term 2014
Welcome back after the holidays and for those parents whose children have started this term welcome to the nursery. There is a ‘key worker’ system in place in our nursery school. Your child’s key worker will maintain links with yourself through shared record keeping and implementing learning journeys to ensure that your children are supported in reaching their full potential. You will find the name of your child’s key person on the notice board in the lobby area, along with this term’s ‘areas of interest’ and term dates. Children must wear the Jigsaw sweatshirt and t-shirt that can be purchased from Rhiannon.
We are looking forward to the term ahead and have many activities planned, including ‘Click It’ a company who provide extra curriculum computer lessons for pre-school children on Tuesday mornings. 
All day sessions/afternoons are available for children aged from two years old. Children who are attending all day sessions/lunches will need to bring in a packed lunch. As we are unable to keep the lunches refrigerated please include an ice pack to keep food/drinks cool. (They can be purchased from most supermarkets).  Here are a few suggestions to include: Sandwich/roll with a healthy filling such as cheese or tuna, Yoghurt, fruit/raisins and a drink. We would ask parents not to include any crisps, sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks, as this often causes disruption and distress to other children who do not have their own. We also have children with severe allergies so please do not include any products with nuts/peanuts in.
Invoices for this term’s fees will be handed out in the first week of term. The local authority education grant for up to five sessions a week is automatically deducted from the fees for all eligible three and four year olds, from the term following their third birthday. Please indicate on the envelope provided if you are either paying by cheque (payable to Sunbeams Childcare Ltd), direct to our bank (please include your child’s name as reference) or a childcare voucher provider (inform us of the providers details). All fees are due back in the first week of term unless you have spoken to either Nicky or Sarah.
SNOW – We always try to stay open when it snows. However, please check our website (www.jigsawnursery.co.uk) where we will keep you informed if we have to close the nursery due to hazardous conditions.
FRUIT – Please can all parents who are in receipt of the 3-4 funding remember to bring in ONE piece of fruit each week to go towards your child’s snack time.  Please put your piece of fruit on the plate provided on the table just inside the entrance lobby area.

SICKNESS/HOLIDAYS – If your child is going to be off nursery due to sickness or holidays can you please inform the nursery. In the best interests of everyone, PLEASE do not bring your child into nursery if they are unwell and/or have a temperature. If your child has had diarrhoea or sickness you must not bring them into nursery for 48 hours from the last episode of it.
NAPPIES – If your child is in nappies/pull-ups please remember to supply spare nappies in your child’s bag.  The nursery will have to charge 50p per nappy supplied by us in the event that your child does not have an adequate supply of nappies in their bag.
FOR THE SAFETY OF ALL PLEASE ENSURE WHEN DROPPING AND PICKING UP CHILDREN PLEASE DO NOT PARK ALONG THE METAL FENCE IN FRONT OF THE NURSERY ENTRANCE AS THIS IS A HAZARD.
IF DUE TO AN EMERGENCY YOU ARE GOING TO BE LATE PICKING UP YOUR CHILD PLEASE INFORM THE NURSERY ASAP. PARENTS THAT ARE REPEATEDLY LATE WILL PAY A SURCHARGE OFF £5.00 FOR EVERY 5 MINTIUES THEY ARE LATE. THANK YOU FOR YOUR CO-OPERATION AS MANY OF OUR STAFF ALSO HAVE TO PICK THEIR OWN CHILDREN FROM SCHOOL. 
Remember if you change your address or mobile/home number WE NEED TO KNOW so we can update our records. Also if your child is being picked up by someone else you need to inform the nursery either at the beginning of the session or by phone during the session. Please can you LABEL your children’s sweatshirt/bag/coat and hat.

One terms notice is required when either reducing sessions or leaving the nursery or one terms fees will be due. 

If you would like to discuss any of the above or have any questions Nicky or Sarah can be contacted office/Pinner 0208 868 9415 Hatch End 0208 421 1022 Rickmansworth 01923 771961.
Regards 
Nicky and Sarah
